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From the Private Secretary 16 May 1997

D,&J&L&*l

DUNLOY: APPRENTICE BOYS OF DERRY

As you know, I agreed to receive a letter from David Tweed earlier today
in Northern Ireland. He duly handed it over while the Prime Minister was at the
East Antrim Institute of Further and Higher Education. I undertook to ensure the
Prime Minister was aware of it, and said that we would reply.

I now attach the letter, and would be grateful for rapid advice so that we
can send a reply, presumably from me rather than the Prime Minister.
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JOHN HOLMES

Ken Lindsay Esq
Northern Ireland Office

JOHN HOLMES




